Honeywell | Gas Detection

Satellite XT Product Line End-of-Life Notice

Dear Colleagues and Partners,

At Honeywell, we're constantly evaluating and updating our product line to meet the evolving gas detection needs of customers around the world. In some cases, this means discontinuing an offering and focusing our efforts on others.

We are now announcing the End of Life of the Satellite XT product line. As you are aware, this product was first introduced over 20 years ago, and we are now running into component obsolescence issues.

The last day for purchasing any instrument or accessory in this product line will be June 30, 2021. We will continue to provide service and support for a further 5 years, or until we are contractually obligated.

During the service and support period, we will continue to sell replacement sensors.

As a replacement, we recommend using the Midas line of electrochemical sensors.

If any decisions are made due to obsolescence of parts or sensors from our suppliers, we will communicate that with all our customers in good faith with ample notice.

For more information, please contact your local sales representative.

Regards

Sanjay Yedur Global Hi-Tech Product Line Leader/HGAS

BULLETIN NUMBER: 2020078 16 November 2020